
Dear Payette National Forest Staff, 

 

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Please do not further pollute this area.The Salmon of Idaho are crying to come back. We will make 

more money in the long run with tourist dollars than allowing a Canadian company to do open pit 

mining. It is a short term money solution that mostly benefits people outside of Idaho. Let’s work on 

restoring our salmon not mining. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Rory Mehen 


